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OAKLANDS CROSSING 
GRADE SEPARATION 

CAR PARKING FACT SHEET
The Oaklands Crossing Grade 
Separation Project will improve 
safety for all road users and ease 
traffic congestion by lowering the 
rail line under the road and 
removing the level crossing. 

Parking prior to the project 

The Oaklands Railway Station 
previously provided 300 formal car 
park bays, as well as two Kiss ‘n’ Go 
zones, for train commuter use. 

An additional 50 car parks will 
be delivered on completion 

Upon completion of the project, the 
PTP Alliance will provide more than 
50 additional car parks. There will be 
a total of 360 formal car parks bays 
available. 

Prior to construction starting, 
Crozier Terrace held the largest 
number of car parks. The new 
commuter car parks will be spread 
more evenly around the station, to 
help with the dispersion of vehicles 
and consequent traffic in the local 

area. Future car parks will be within 
reasonable walking distance to the 
new Oaklands Station.     

Please see map overleaf for details 
on car parking during and after the 
project.  
 

Parking during the project 

During construction, there will be 
fewer commuter car parks available, 
particularly along Crozier Terrace 
where the new station is being 
constructed.  These car parks were 
removed in late May 2018. 

To help offset the reduced 
availability of commuter car parks 
during construction, a temporary 
commuter car park is now open in 
the vacant land next to the Coles 
Warradale (on the corner of 
Morphett and Diagonal Roads). This 
car park will remain open for the 
duration of construction. 

On-street car parking within Murray, 
Crozier and Railway terraces will also 
be temporarily closed, upgraded and 

then reopened for commuter use 
from late-August 2018. 

Where else can commuters 
park during construction? 

Train commuters who usually use 
the Oaklands Railway Station car 
parks are urged to consider 
alternative options, as there will be 
fewer available spaces during 
construction.  

Additionally, if commuters are 
within walking or cycling distance to 
the station and it is feasible, 
consider this form of transport to 
the station instead of driving and 
parking.  

The Kiss n’ Go on Murray Terrace will 
also remain open throughout the 
project.  

More information 

To find out more about the Oaklands 
Crossing project and register for 
email updates, you can contact he 
project team using the contact 
details below.
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